Dear Tessa,

Many thanks for your visit this morning to hear my concerns regarding the proposals
ref 2016/4971/P and to see for yourself the effects on my flat that would follow should the development be
granted .

My main concerns are

1/ the large reduction of natural light entering my flat in various rooms: my son' s bedroom and the kitchen
on the first floor and on the second floor my daughter's bedroom, the toilet and possibly the bathroom.

2/the detrimental effects of heavy construction work [both below ground level and above] on the
infrastructure of my property and the associated noise, mess and general disruption involved. [including

HGV lorries coming and going].

3/the resultant lack of privacy and tranquillity due to neighbours congregating on the proposed balcony
close to my flat's[bedrooms, bathroom etc....]

4/the proposed gate at the rear of the existing workshop . This would obstruct my access to my gas meter.
5/the fact that this proposed development could take an unlimited number of years to complete.

T look forward to your decision and correspondence regarding these matters.

Yours sincerely

yohn D. Marr tc| |

324 A West end Lane LONDON NW6 ILN



PS: Tessa, could please acknowledge receipt of this mail



